
Jade University of Applied Sciences Application period winter semester 2024

Department of Maritime and Logistic Studies

Information on International Maritime Management (M.Sc.) for the winter semester 2024

Dear (prospective) student,

Thank  you  very  much  for  your  interest  in  our  Master’s  degree  course:  International  Maritime 
Management. This message contains important information about the start of your first semester and 
how to start your studies smoothly and successfully.

Although it is possible to apply as well as to  submit your documents until 15 September 2024, we 
strongly recommend to complete your application as soon as possible. Furthermore, we would kindly 
like to invite you herewith to our introductory attendance phase which will take place on Friday, 
20 September 2024 from approximately 10 o’clock a.m. to 2:30 o’clock p.m. in Elsfleth.  The event 
serves mainly for familiarisation purposes like getting to know each other as well as getting to know 
the learning management system, the digital  library, the general approach of the distance degree 
course  and  the  learning  modules,  discussing  your  questions,  networking,  etc.  However,  your 
participation is not obligatory. If you can not arrange your participation, for example, for the reason of 
being at sea, please get in touch with us for discussing the alternatives. Please do not see this as a 
reason for not completing your application. You will receive detailed information about the schedule 
plus travel information at a later stage. This will also include a separate invoice containing the module 
fees for your first learning module.

Should you have any further questions, please send us an e-mail to: imm@jade-hs.de 

We look forward to welcoming you at Jade University of Applied Sciences in Elsfleth.

All the best,

Your IMM Team.


